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DOES MANCHESTER NEED AN ELECTED MAYOR?
Pre-election Referendum debate

29th April 2012 

18:30 – 2100hrs
St. Peter’s House, University of Manchester, Oxford Road, Manchester, M13 9GH
On 3rd May 2012, Manchester will go to the polls to decide whether the City should have an elected mayor, a new post that will bring together the positions of Council Leader and Chief Executive. 
It would be difficult to think of a time within living memory when the relationship between politicians and the electorate has been at such a low ebb. However, this is a great opportunity for politicians from both sides of the debate to forge stronger relationships with local people by explaining why an elected mayor is wrong for the city - or right for the city. 

This event, organised by local charities and community organisations, aims to dispel the myths on both sides of the argument so that local people are aware of the ramifications of a NO or YES vote and how it could change the future of the city, a future that we all care about. 

Politicians from both sides of the debate (and local people) will state their case in a series of FOR and AGAINST slots, very much in the style of a formal public debate with questions from the audience following each pair. Questions will also be opened out to the members of the Press to provide a comprehensive analysis of the issues at the heart of the debate.
Although the event is FREE, high demand is anticipated and therefore individuals will have to reserve a place. To do so, please email charles@fn4m.org or telephone 07575 579377
Notes to Editors:

· This event is organised by:

· Faith Network for Manchester

· Church Action on Poverty (tbc)
· ChangeMakers (tbc)
· Manchester City Mission

· Greater Manchester Churches Together 
· The Debaters will be given 3 minutes to each question
· There will be opportunities for Written Questions
Facebook – Twitter accounts of FN4M etc.
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